






























































































































These images were taken during the 2019-2020 
school year (before COVID) during:
• Cyber Patriots competitions (which take 

place after school and on Saturdays where 
students are allowed to eat at their 
computers)

• on a field trip to Citi (the sponsor of our 
Academy of Emerging Technology)

• classroom activities


